
BICKERTON & EGERTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the meeting held  

At Bickerton Scout Hut 

21st October 2021 at 7.30 p.m. 

Apologies Apologies were received from Cllrs Benson, Proctor and Mills 
 

In attendance Present were Cllrs Stan Davies (Chairman), Clare Davies, Latham, Bourne, 
Goodwin, and Burrows 
 

Minutes of the 
last meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting held on 21st July were approved and signed by the 
Chairman 

Matters arising Quarry Lane – in urgent need of resurfacing.  

Accounts Bank balance £3,457.94.  Payments to be made £15 room hire agreed. 

Highways Footpath on A534, Chairman to find out if this can be reinstated. 
Church junction patching required on the Brunty Bank side at the bottom of the 
bank at the junction with Long Lane. 
Fingerposts – Clerk reported that one had been put back in place on the A534 
junction – Cllr Burrows and Goodwin to put the other two back.  Consideration 
was given to where the fingerpost by the School should be sited as there is now 
very little verge left where it was originally. 
A534 – Clerk to ask highways if the double white lines could be extended 
passed the junction by the Village Hall as exiting from Long Lane heading 
towards Wrexham there is a blind spot and cars have been known to overtake 
here. 
Large pot hole opposite Goldford Farm 
Double yellow lines to be put in place outside the church to stop people walking 
the hill 
Pot holes in the area to be reported to Highways Department. 

Correspondence Cllr Latham brought a letter which she was given by a parishioner regarding 
noise levels at Bickerton Poacher. 

Date and time 
of next meeting 

At the Scout Hut on 13th January 2022 at 7.30  

 


